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Rejoice in the Ordination and Installation of Rev. William Sloan as Evangelist-

Organizing Pastor at Good Shepherd OPC on Eastern Shore in Virginia! 

Praise the LORD for His kindness in providing Pastor Will Sloan as the 

Presbytery of the Mid Atlantic's church planter/organizing pastor on 

the Eastern Shore. Pastor Will was ordained and installed on Saturday, 

January 27th with great rejoicing and celebration. Please continue to 

pray for Pastor Will and his family, and the blessed congregation of 

Good Shepherd as they grow by God’s grace and goodness. 

Pastor Will wrote: 

“I am extremely 

grateful for all the 

brothers and sisters who attended and prayed for my 

ordination and installation. My family, Charles Biggs, 

Session, and Congregation and their support 

throughout my examinations has been a gift from 

our Lord. The sermon and charges to me and the 

congregation were Biblical, Christ-exalting, and 

edifying. My family and I are very humbled and 

honored that brothers and sisters travelled 

long distances to support Good Shepherd OPC.  

My family and I are very 

joyful in our Lord that He 

has granted us such a 

dedicated and 

encouraging Presbytery. 

If you would please pray 

Scriptures of your 

choosing for us to the 

glory of our Lord, we 

would be very grateful.” 

Good Shepherd OPC: https://www.goodshepherdopcesva.com/home 

www.joiningtheharvest.org 
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